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July 10, 2024 
 
Via U.S. Mail and Electronic Filing 

Hon. Scott S. Harris 
Clerk of the Court 
Supreme Court of the United States 
One First Street, N.E. 
Washington, DC 20543 
 

Re: United States v. Miller, No. 23-824 

Dear Mr. Harris: 

I represent respondent in the above-captioned matter.  I write to request an extension of 
time to file the briefs as follows: 

Brief for petitioner and joint appendix:  August 8, 2024 
Brief for respondent:     September 19, 2024 
Reply brief for petitioner:    October 21, 2024 

Both sides agree to this schedule, which would allow the case to be heard during the 
Court’s November sitting.   

      Sincerely, 

      Lisa S. Blatt 

 

CC:  Elizabeth B. Prelogar, Counsel for Petitioner  
 

 
 
 
 
  


